
Parish Office:   Leonie Bird  Office Phone: 0421 625 582 

Office Hours: Wed-Fri 9.30 am-2.30 pm  

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au  creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:  Leonie Bird  

Parish Priest:  Fr Gary A Jones  Mobile: 0419 986 308 

Parish School Principal:  St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee 

                                           St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

“We are child safe Parishes“ 

 SUNDAY MASS 18th July CANCELLED DUE                    
VICTORIAN LOCKDOWN. 

 

 

New office hours from next week: 

Wed, Thu, Fri  9.30am to 2.30pm 

 

 

 

Wimmera-Mallee Parish:  Bishop Paul has decreed the establish-
ment of the new Saint Paul Vl Parish, Wimmera-Mallee.  The new 
parish includes the area of the former parishes of Hopetoun,            
Horsham, Nhill and  Warracknabeal.  Monsignor Glynn Murphy and 
Fr Jim McKay currently serve in these parishes and will continue 
their service in the new parish.  

 Sunday Masses:  

Creswick   8.30 am 

Daylesford 10.00 am 
 

 

Recent Death:  Brigette Libenstein (Creswick)  

Anniversaries:  Jul 18th—July 24th   

Creswick–  Lois Yodgee; Judith Gleeson. 

 

Daylesford–  Lillian Junor; William Courtney; Rachael Coutts; Pat Treacy;          

June Rodier; Annie Graham; Klasa Rugonyi; Frank Heron. 

  

 

 

 Mable McAdle     Dianne Howard                                                                                               

 Noel Howard      Amanda O’Connor 

 



ROSTER FOR:     Sunday July 25th  ST AUGUSTINE’S ST PETER’S 

Welcomer Tony; Carol V Brian D 

Commentator Roland K N/A 

Sacristan N/A Kath 

Special Minister Angeline Volunteer 

Reader Pat T Rose 

Offertory Tony; Carol V Volunteers 

Data Projector/Ipad Music Alastair/ Katrina M Sandra W 

Collectors Volunteers Volunteers 

Cancelled until further notice 

                        BISHOP PAUL BIRD -PARISH VISITATION 

 

In September this year Bishop Paul will be making a visitation to both  St Augustine’s &                      

St Peter’s Parishes. The visitation will be from Friday 3rd September to Monday 6th                     

September, which will allow him to celebrate mass at both parishes’, visit the two schools in 

the parish, meet with the leadership teams as well as members of the local                          

communities. 

We have organized a Sunday lunch after both masses on September 5th 12 noon at the 

Daylesford Bowling Club in Camp St Daylesford. We understand it is Father’s Day, but we  

hope some of you may be able to join us. The meals and drinks are reasonably priced and           

dietary requirements are catered for. 

We would like to confirm numbers by 20th August to the Parish office. 

Please call Leonie on P:0421 625 582 or email: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

A pastor joke :  A cab driver reaches the Pearly Gates and announces his presence to St. Peter, who looks 

him up in his Big Book. Upon reading the entry for the cabby, St. Peter invites him to grab a silk robe and a 

golden staff and to proceed into Heaven. A preacher is next in line behind the cabby and has been watching 

these proceedings with interest. He announces himself to St. Peter. Upon scanning the preacher’s entry in 

the Big Book, St. Peter furrows his brow and says, “Okay, we’ll let you in, but take that cotton robe and 

wooden staff.” The preacher is astonished and replies, “But I am a man of the cloth. You gave that cab driver 

a gold staff and a silk robe.  Surely, I rate higher than a cabby.” St. Peter responded matter-of-factly: “Here 

we are interested in results. When you preached, people slept. When the cabby drove his taxi, people 

prayed.” 


